
 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR REMINDERS

Sunday, February 12th - 2 p.m. - Chair Volleyball - come be a part!

Tuesday, February 14th - all day - Valentine’s Day - Hug a sweetie.


Wednesday, February 15th - noon - Wednesday Soup for lunch - sign up, bring bowl & spoon	 

Thursday, February 16th - 9 a.m.-  🎤 Monthly Open Board Meeting - Big Room  


Friday,  February 17th - 3 p.m. - Social Hour - Share conversation & snacks

Saturday, February 18th - 9 a.m. -   Coffee & Donuts - Dining Room 


Saturday,  February 18th - 10:30 a.m. - Whisk Masters Cooking Group  - Dining Room

 (Keep track of regularly scheduled weekly activities on the monthly Team-up calendar)


☀ 	☀ 	February	Sunshine	Person	-	Susie	Varner	-Lot	#	105	-	(541)	941-1506	☀ 	☀ 


ANOTHER SWITCH OF WEEKS FOR JACKS & JILLS


It was decided to hold the February meeting of Jacks & Jills on the 3rd Monday rather than its normal 4th 
Monday slot.  So, mark your calendar appropriately for Monday, February 20th this month  The old tradition of 
celebrating birthdays each month with cake will resume at the close of this meeting.  Be sure to come!


A CHILLY AFTERNOON OF CHILI  IS IN OUR FUTURE

Save February 23rd, 3:30-5:30 p.m. for a chilly afternoon of fun, visiting and tasting delicious chili.


planned by Roxy Fitch 

Roxie is inviting you and all interested persons to go through your files or cookbooks in search of your 

favorite chili recipe and will appreciate you preparing a pot of it for this event.  The hope is that at least 
15 to 20 folks will volunteer to provide chili or help in other ways.  There is a signup list in the 
clubhouse  This is a Jacks and Jills Fundraising event.  Samples of the various chilies will be sold at 
3 for $1.  A bowl of Chili will be $2.  A slice of fresh made cornbread will be 25 cents. Be sure to 
come with $$$ and a spoon and your own special beverage.  Roxie (lot 120) looks forward to Chili 
Volunteers  calling or texting her at  971-219-2679.


                                                        

                                                      LAST FRIDAY’S SOCIAL HOUR


At least 24 people were  on hand in the clubhouse to hear Sensei Lisa 
and a student helper present ways in which any of us might confront 
someone trying to harm us.  It was valuable information to give 
everyone there a bit more confidence.  Make it a habit to attend social 
hours.  You never know what you’ll miss by not being there!


             ACTUAL WORK ON THE GARDEN SITE HAS BEGUN


We can all be excited that something is happening.  Randy has done some trenching to 
allow the site to be ready for leveling, fencing and all the rest.  Yes folks, it is going to 
happen.  Get ready to garden and enjoy the fruits of your labor.  Stay tuned.


    	 	                          
	 	 COMMITTEE MEETINGS THIS WEEK

Canceled   Tues. Feb..14th - 10 a.m. - Emergency Preparation Com. - Canceled

!
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